Dear Parent/Carer

SENDCO information

From Tuesday 20" October | will be running weekly drop-in sessions for
parents/carers every Tuesday from 2.30-3.00pm when | will be available in the
Rainbow Room.

| will also be available at parents evening on Thursday 22™ Oct if you would
like to make an appointment to see me please contact Mrs Hambridge in the
school office.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Walters (SENDCO)



